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From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2011 5:26 PM 
Subject: Computer-Based Testing for the GED – Workshops in June (Time Sensitive) 

Importance: High 

Statewide E-mail to: Adult Education Directors (district and college) 

Colleagues, 

The Florida GED Testing Office is hosting a GED Examiners Workshop in June. The afternoon of the first day will be a 
workshop on computer‐based testing (CBT) for the GED. Representatives from GED Testing Service and Pearson VUE 
will be attending this workshop to provide information on their plans for CBT. 

I would like to invite all adult education directors to attend the CBT workshops being held on the following dates: 

Orlando area (Orange or Seminole County) 
Thursday, June 2 from 1:00 PM ‐ 4:00 PM 
Exact location to be determined 

OR 

Tallahassee 
Tuesday, June 7 from 1:00 PM ‐ 4:00 PM 
Turlington Building, Room 1721/25 
325 West Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Please register for this workshop using the following link: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/2011CBTWorkshop  ‐

PLEASE NOTE: The Registration Deadline is Friday, April 22, 2011. 

If you have any questions, please contact Tara Goodman at 850‐245‐9001 or tara.goodman@fldoe.org. 

Thanks, 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 

E-mail: loretta.costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
(New FAX:  (850) 245-9052) 
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